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AA-ADA-EEO Employer 

March 26, 2008 
  
PASE LOR 
491 UNIVERSITY AVE W 
ST PAUL MN 55103-1936 
 
RE: NOTICE OF CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY REVOCATION 
 UNOCCUPIED BUILDING 
 1415 RICE ST    
   
 
Dear Property Representative: 
 
Your building was determined to be unoccupied on March 26, 2008.  Since certificates are for the occupancy of 
buildings, it has become necessary to revoke the Certificate of Occupancy. 
 
THIS LETTER SERVES AS OFFICIAL NOTICE OF REVOCATION. 
 
Saint Paul Legislative Code provides that no building shall be occupied without a Certificate of Occupancy. In 
order to re-occupy the building, the following deficiencies (if applicable) must be corrected and a complete 
Certificate of Occupancy inspection may be required. 
 
If you have any questions, call me at 651-228-6237.   
Sincerely, 
 
Kris Skow-Fiske  
Fire Inspection 
 
Ref. # 14508 
 
 
cc:  Force 


